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I support this bill because I am concerned for the safety of students at their schools 

and for all Oregonians in all gathering spaces, public and private. 

I support raising the age to buy assault weapons to 21, because I know that 18-20 

year-olds commit a disproportionate number of gun related homicides. 

I support this bill because I believe those posing a danger to themselves or others 

should be given time to cool off before obtaining a weapon. 


